
Brian Norby 

BWN Computer, Owner 

PO BOX 1661 

Graham, TX  76450 

  

June 7, 2014 

  

Ceonex 

3 Grand Road 

Swampscott, MA  01907 

  

Dear Staff of Ceonex 

Your team is responsible for having put in a lot of hard work in building my new website 

BWNCOMP.COM.  I have worked with many different companies in the past, yet, 
CEONEX went above and beyond to make sure that I was pleased with EVERY step 
taken in building my new site.  They responded VERY quickly to any of my questions.  

They kept me in the loop and provided examples to any suggestions in improving what 
was being put into the site.  A very knowledgeable and professional staff who went 
above and beyond ANY expectations that I had.  When it comes time to build my 

second website…I will be sure to contact you.  Ceonex has gained my trust and that 
does not come easy. 

 
Your staff member, Eireann Kiley, worked with me in every step of the process and she 

DEFINITELY has my respect.  She was such a joy to work with.  Through each and 
every step of the process, she went above and beyond in helping me to set up my 
website.  Giving valuable suggestions as to what may look better in the design and in 

wording within the site.  She knows what she is doing.  Ms. Kiley, keep up the great 
work. 

 
If you are looking at getting your website built…look no further. This link will take you 

to their contact page:  http://ceonex.com/contact/ 
Their contact number is: 1-888-724-3545. 

Tell them BRIAN sent you from BWN Computer!  Happy Computing! 

Sincerely, 

Brian Norby 


